
Chaplain’s Column 
Brother Knights and Families,  

January is Pro-Life month. January 22nd is the 48th Anniversary of the Roe vs Wade decision made in 

1973. With the approval of the Vatican, the U.S. Bishops have declared Jan. 22nd as a Day of Prayer for 

the legal protection of Unborn Children.  Please say some extra prayers for this special intention on Jan. 

22nd. We show our prolife motivation by being more understanding, peaceful, patient, forgiving, 

hopeful, and charitable.  These virtues and other positive ones are especially needed in these difficult 

times. Thank God for the quick and safe development of a vaccine.  You often hear that companies, 

organizations and even individuals say, “Let’s review how we did this past year and see how can we do 

better this next year”.  The KC’s can say in 2020 we had our Spaghetti Dinner and the Tootsie Roll Drive 

that raised money for various charities.  The Operation Archangel fund raiser did well by raising almost 

$2,800.00.  The donations went to the Veterans Hospital in Milwaukee. For almost 10 months we were 

not able to accomplish what we normally do but we did have a few meetings and continue our burger 

nights. Hopefully we will be able to get back to some of the usual events.                            

The richest wealth is Wisdom, 

The strongest weapon is Patience, 

The best security is Faith, 

The greatest tonic is Laughter, 

All are Free and may God bless us 

With them in 2021 

        

  Fr. Dick                         

  

 

  

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          


